
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Village of Holmen 
Finance and Personnel Committee 

Change to normally scheduled meeting 
 

 
Beginning in June 2014 the Finance & Personnel Committee Meeting which is ordinarily 
held at 6:30 pm will change permanently to 5:00 pm; the date will continue to be the 
Tuesday before the 2nd Thursday of each month. 
 
Angela Hornberg 
Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 
 
 
 

Posted 05/07/2014

10:00 a.m. 


